
HOUSING AND AFFORDABILITY 
IN ANN ARBOR

All people who live, work and/or spend significant time in Ann Arbor are invited to 
attend this public meeting. The session will include a presentation regarding what 
we learned at our initial open house sessions in early December along with draft 
recommendations and next steps. There will be an opportunity for the public to ask 
questions and provide feedback.

Those unable to attend a discussion can share feedback via the project website 
https://www.community-engagement-annarbor.com/ or email questions to Derek 
Delacourt at ddelacourt@a2gov.org. 
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